A NN O U N C E M E N T
Upper Pecos Watershed Association

Advisory Board of Directors Meetings
The initial meeting of the UPWA Advisory Board was held at 6 p. m. Thursday, January 31, 2008 immediately following the regular meeting of the UPWA Board Meeting. Anyone interested in serving on this Board is invited to attend. The regular UPWA Board meetings are open, and those interested in the Advisory Board are welcome to attend.
UPWA bylaws provide for creation of an Advisory Board. The Advisory Board will assist the UPWA Board in developing policies, plans and implementation programs to address water quality and other watershed issues. 
Any interested individuals, including representatives from advocacy groups, associations, or government bodies or agencies, can serve as members of the Advisory Board. There is no limitation on the number of members. 
It is envisioned that the Advisory Board will serve as a “think tank” for the watershed and provide an ongoing forum for discussion of developing issues, and development of new ideas and plans to address them. It will also assist with research, drafting, and review of all UPWA grant proposal, workplans, and projects.
Please consider serving on the UPWA Advisory Board-the watershed needs your help!!!

Contact Doug Jeffords at 505-424-0644 or 505-699-1235 for more information

